UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION Novz 8 1975

DIRECTORATE OF REGULATORY OPERATIONS
REGION 1
631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

1 /Jmmmmmumm licanse No. DPR-16
Attention: Mr. Ivan R. Finfrock, Jr. Inspection No. 75-23

‘ Vice President Docket No. 50-219

L Madison Avenue at Punch Bowl Road

Morristown, New Jersey 07960

Reference: Your letter dated November 17, 1975
In response to our letter dated October 22, 1975

Gentlemen: i

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you
! documented in response to our correspondence. These actions will be
axanined during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

1 Your cooperation with ue is appreciated.
Sincerely,

b Eldon J, Brunner, Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear
y Support Branch

cet J. T. Carroll, Station Superintendent
A, 2, Roisman, Counsel for Citizens Committee for
Protection of the Environment
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